
25 August 2022

Mr. Abdiaziz Duwane Issak
Director General of Ministry of Communications and Technology (MoCT)
Federal Government of Somalia

Dear Director General Issak,

Thank you for your letter of official notification of the personnel changes dated 15 August
2022 in which you informed me of the appointment of H.E. Jama Hassan Khalif as the new
Minister of Communications and Technology, as well as the appointments of H.E. Ahmed
Osman Dirie and H.E. Hussein Ahmed Ulusow as the State and Deputy Ministers of
Communications and Technology. I have conveyed this information to our Government
Advisory Committee (GAC) Support Team at ICANN to ensure our records are duly updated.

Please convey my congratulations to each of the newly appointed ministers. I wish them
every success in their new roles. I also look forward to working with you and to the continued
participation of the Federal Government of Somalia in ICANN’s GAC.

Sincerely,

Göran Marby
President and Chief Executive Officer
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)
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